
 

 

CD16-94 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 

CHILDREN’S DIVISION 
 

P.O. BOX 88 
 

JEFFERSON CITY MO  65109 
 

December 30, 2016 
 

 
TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 
 
FROM: Susan Savage, Deputy Director 
  Children’s Division 
 
SUBJECT: Cayman’s House of Hope, Inc. 
 311 N. Poplar St. 
 Fair Play, MO 65649 
  417-654-2500 
    
 
 
This is to advise staff that Cayman’s House of Hope (DVN ), has 
voluntarily closed as of October 5, 2016.  Please feel free to contact Jennifer 
Richter, State Supervisor, Residential Program Unit, at (573) 751-8926, if you 
have any questions or comments regarding this matter. 
 




